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Executive Summary Report 

 
Swarnim Startup and Innovation University, Gandhinagar organized Second e-Alumni meet to 
interact directly with alumni through Zoom Platform on 12th September 2020 at 11:00 am. In 
which more than 130 alumni from all over the world participated with great joy and 
enthusiasm. 
 
At the commencement of the program, all the Alumni and faculty members were given a warm 
welcome by the Provost of the University, Dr. KARTIK JAIN. He said that Alumni are an integral 
part of the university and it is a matter of pride for us that our students are making great strides 
in their careers at home and abroad today. They were informed by the university's recent 
activities such as webinars, Industry Collaboration, expert talk, e-telemedicine and counseling, 
for students and more. 
 
Mr. Nimish Dave, Head of Training and Placement said in the meet that our University which is 
the first startup university in India, which is always committed to promote the development of 
entrepreneurship and appealed to the alumni to join this work. 
  
On this occasion, Provost Dr. Kartik Jain Sir appealed to all the alumni to take the initiative to 
work together for the betterment of the University. They emphasized that alumni should work 
on Consultancy, provide project, and share their project idea so that in future there will be 
benefited to all. 
 
Alumni willing to contribute to the development work of the university agreed to volunteer 
their time and guidance in activities like Consultancy, Startup Mentorship, and Project 
Development etc   
 
We have received the very good following suggestion from Alumni for taking Swarrnim Alumni 
e Connect program to next level.  
 
The alumni reminisced about their college days, canteen, exam time, cultural activities, etc. 
Alumni had expressed a great pride at the pace at which the university is progressing. 
  
Prof. Ajit Pujara, Principal, Swarnim Institute of Technology informed that our alumni are 
performing well in their field. This meeting is a platform of strong bilateral alumni organization, 
as you can take advantage of the University in every field. 
 
There was also an excellent response from faculty members, that they had alumni 
conversations. Dr. Gaurav Ameta – Head of the Department Computer Engineering gave a vote 
of thanks. 
 
Over all it was a successful of Second e-Alumni meet.  
 
 



 
Warm Regards 
 
Nimish Dave 
Head – Training & Placement 
 

   
 

 
 


